
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brenda Mott 
Year End Best Practices 

 

Brenda Mott is from Huntersville, NC and is currently employed with MPAY, 
Inc. as the Product & Service Trainer. Brenda has over 25 years’ experience in 
the payroll provider industry working for ADP, Ceridian and MPAY Inc. Her 
experience is concentrated on implementing, servicing and training clients. 
She has assisted many clients through day-to-day tasks, as well as year-end. 
She has delivered several sessions to the local Charlotte APA Chapter and 
would like to share tips to make your year-end successful. 
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